
On 5/23/2018 COGCC Environmental staff inspected the spill path of spill number 438684. Chevron has 
requested closure of the spill. No visual impact was detected during the inspection. Chevron should 
continue to monitor vegetative growth and Reclamation of the spill site per rule 909.b.(6). On the pad 
and just adjacent to the pad (to the Southeast) there were open excavations exposing the pipe. The 
excavation appeared to be done with water knife, there was no overburden stored on pad.  
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